
In His Name, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful                             Friday 14th June 2024 

Message from the Acting Headteacher  

 

Asalaam Alaikum Parents and Carers,  

 

It has been a terrific start to the term and all the children have been learning lots and enjoying 

their lessons. Children in EYFS have been busy learning their phase sounds during phonics lessons, as 

well as learn about their new topic for this term: Healthy Eating. Year 1 completed their Phonics 

Screening Check this week and it has been wonderful to see them practise their letter sounds and 

read with growing confidence. In Year 2, children completed the optional Key Stage 1 tests in 

reading, writing and maths - teachers are very proud of their hard work and determination. Year 3 

have been studying all about volcanos, and have showcased their learning by completing fact files 

and 3D artwork! In addition to this all the children have thoroughly enjoyed the Hajj simulation, 

and clearly demonstrated the school values during the event. Thank you to all our parents and 

carers for their generous contributions.  

 

Wising you all a happy and blessed Eid Ul Adha! We look forward to seeing children back to school 

on Tuesday 18th June for an 8.30am start! 

 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Saad  

Brookshill, Harrow Weald, HA3 6RR| www.hujjatprimary.org 

office@hujjatprimary.org| 020 8189 9730 

Message from the Faith Leader  
 
Asalaam Alaikum families of Hujjat Primary,  

 

Alhamdulillah (all praise is to Allah), we were so blessed 

this week to have the opportunity to reflect on the 

actions performed at Hajj and link them to the stories of 

the Prophets that we know. In particular we looked at 

the story of Prophet Ibrahim and how his story links to 

the actions performed at Hajj.  

 

Each class had the chance to perform a mini Hajj and it 

was a delight to hear them reciting the Talbiyya in 

unison as they performed their mini Hajj.  

 

May Allah (swt) grant us all the opportunity to go for Hajj/pilgrimage to Makkah Insha’Allah. May 

he accept all our worship/ibaadah and continue to bless our children with the love for Allah (swt) 

and enthusiasm to talk to and worship their Creator, Allah (swt). 

 

Eid Mubarak. We hope you have a blessed Eid.  

 

Mrs Jessa 



‘Pupils of the Week’ Achievements 
 

Each week, we focus on one of our school values. During PSHE lessons and 

assemblies we discuss the importance of our school values and how we can 

demonstrate these by following the example of our beloved Prophet (PBUH). The 

value for this half term is Excellence. We are very proud of our pupils 

demonstrating this value! 

Attendance Awards  
Our target is 96% or more! 

Well done to   

Al Hakeem class for 

achieving the best 

attendance across 

school with 94.7% 

w.e. 7th June 

Well done to               

Al Wahhaab & Ash 

Shakoor class for 

achieving the best 

attendance across 

school with 98% w.e. 

14th June 

 Pupils’ of the Week 
7th June 

Pupils’ of the Week 
14th June 

An Noor  Zahra  Esma 

Al Haqq Amira Layla  

Al Kareem Hassan Zahra R 

Al Hakeem Andre Hasan  

Al Khaaliq Ali Ja Maryam  

Al Wahhaab Aayaan Hayder  

Ar Raoof Aya Yousif 

Ash Shakoor Ibraheem Yousef 



 

 

School Uniform Required 

 

If you have any school uniform that you do not require 

anymore from school trousers, joggers, shirts and jumpers 

for children ages 7 and above, please do kindly donate to the 

School Office.  

 

 

Parking on-site and around the school 

 

A reminder for all parents/carers, Please do not pull your car up 

to the parking barrier/walk through the parking barriers during 

pick up and drop off time, if you have not been granted 

permission to park on-site. We have had many near misses. This 

is to ensure more safety for other vehicles and for our children 

when walking to and from the school premises.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries: 

Events Dates and timings 

*Eid Ul Adha/ School Closed for staff and 
pupils  

Monday 17th June only  

School Summer Book Fair Monday 24th—Thursday 27th June 
3:15-3:45pm 

Read and Relax (more info. to follow) 
There will be a picnic organised for 
children and staff 

Wednesday 26th June 

Transition Day and  Stay & Play sessions for 
new reception pupils 
Children will meet their class teachers for 
September 2024. There will also be an 
opportunity to informally meet the new 
Headteacher at 2:30pm  

Wednesday 3rd July  

End of Year Reports shared with Parents  Thursday 18th July  

Sports Day (Morning EYFS & Y1/ Afternoon 
Y2 & Y3)  

Friday 19th July  

Celebration of Learning  Tuesday 16th or Thursday 18th July 3.00-
3.30pm  

Additional Information: 



Message from Camp ONEder 
 
"Camp ONEder is excited to be back this Summer at Hujjat Primary with our fun
-filled kids camp - run by qualified teaching professionals and a well-trained   
supporting team.   
 

 

We are proud to offer an exclusive discounted rate for Hujjat Primary  
Parents if you secure your booking before 30th June 2024:-  
 
£40 for the full day (9am-3pm) - use code HUJJATFULL  
£30 for the half day (9am-12:30pm) - use code HUJJATHALF  
£15 off our Drama or Art/Debate Combo Academy (5 days attendance required) - use 
code HUJJAT15  
£10 off our half day Art OR Debate Academy (5 days attendance required) - use code 
HUJJAT10  
 

To find out more check out www.camponeder.com or for any enquiries 
email us on info@camponeder.com 

http://www.camponeder.com/
mailto:info@camponeder.com
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